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Comments: Dear Forest Service and Holland Lake Lodge Officials, 

 

It saddens me greatly to see this proposal for such an excessive expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge facilities,

especially from a corporation that has no vested interest in the area, let alone Montana. That they will turn it into

a big resort for the wealthy, taking most of the profit out of state, at the expense of the community, is not

something I support. 

 

My family has had a cabin in the Seeley-Swan Valley for 40+ yrs and have enjoyed the quiet beauty for hiking

and exploring around Holland Lake. The environmental impact of expanding and increasing the number of people

at the lodge and around the lake feels out of wack with the goals of caring for the land and waters. 

 

I ask the Forest Service to not support such a big overhaul of the Holland Lake Lodge.

 

Sincerely, Marissa Hutchinson


